


In this regard, I have the hono
Alya Ahmed Saif al-Thani, Perm
and H.E. Ambassador Mr. Martir
United Nations, as Co-Chairs of't

I am hopeful that the appoint
States to start early consultationJ
manner. In this context, [ would ‘
Intergovernmental Negotiation toj
meetings to provide ample time f4

I would like to thank H.E. Am|
Mr. Martin Bille Hermann for ha
will extend your full support and
with the decision 75/569, I also 1d}k
Member States on the reform pro¢!

Please accept, Excellency, the
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